

## Perceptions and acceptability of the National Lung Cancer Screening Program and factors influencing its uptake among Chinese migrants - For Clinicians

## Are you a clinician who has:

- 1. A role in Australian National Lung Cancer Screening Program (e.g., general practitioners, nurses, radiologists, respiratory physicians, etc.); and
- 2. Have experience providing health services to Chinese-speaking people?

Researchers from the University of Sydney are conducting a study to explore clinicians' perspectives on the factors that may influence the uptake of the National Lung Cancer Screening Program among Chinese migrants. Your insights are valuable in identifying potential barriers and facilitators to the program's uptake, helping to improve health services for people from culturally and linguistically diverse (CALD) backgrounds.

Taking part in this study will involve:

- (1) Complete a **short online survey**, which will take **no more than 10 minutes**;
- (2) Participate in an online <u>interview</u> (via Zoom, or by phone), which will last approximately **30 minutes**.

You will be **compensated for your time** participating in the study. **To take part**, please click here: https://sydney.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV 4UG98pidSsw35cy

If you would like to confirm your eligibility or request further information about the study, please contact Dr. Dan Luo at dan.luo@sydney.edu.au or via WeChat (please scan the QR code)



This study has been approved by the Human Research Ethics Committee (HREC) of The University of Sydney [2025HE000046].